
 
 

2015 Winter Storm 
 

 
Airport Update #1 
 
Monday January 26, 2015, 11:45 a.m. – Please be advised that a storm system off the 
East Coast is expected to strengthen as it develops into a major nor'easter on Monday.  
 
Flights departing to and arriving from this region may be delayed or cancelled. 
 
The travelling public is encouraged to contact their respective airline directly regarding 
flight operations. Even flights not destined to this region may be impacted as the airline 
networks back up from delays.  
 
Jetblue Airlines has confirmed cancellation of the following flights: 
F780 MBJ/JFK – Monday, January 26th 
F779 JFK/MBJ – Tuesday,January 27th  
 
MBJ Airports Limited is in contact with all airlines and will update arrivals and 
departures information on our website as information becomes available. 
www.mbjairport.com 
 
MBJ Airports Limited also recommends that industry partners make contact with the 
airlines regarding flight operations prior to transporting guests to the airport. 
 
Some helpful numbers for airline updates: 
 
Air Canada   1 800 677 2485 
American Airlines  1 800 744 0006 
Caribbean Airlines   1 800 523 5585/ 1800 920 4225 (US & Canada) 
Delta Airlines  1 800 221 1212 
Jetblue Airlines  1 800 JET BLUE (538-2583) 
Spirit Airlines  1 877 211 1546 
Southwest   1 800 425 8130 
Westjet Airlines  1 800 101 2488 (landline only) or 1 403 444 2586 (mobile phones) 
 
 

Media enquiries only regarding Sangster International Airport may be directed to 
Elizabeth Brown Scotton at 579-4956 

 

 



 
 
 

Media Statement:   
In the interest of the safety of our customers and crewmembers, we have canceled flights 
through Wednesday morning ahead of the snowstorm that is predicted to disrupt air travel 
across the Eastern region on the United States.  We’ve canceled these flights well in advance of 
their scheduled departures to give customers time to make necessary travel arrangements and 
are offering rebooking for the next available flight. 
 
As of Sunday evening, we have canceled in Kingston and Montego Bay approximately 4 flights 
for Monday, January 26, 2015 and for Tuesday January 27, 2015.  
 
These flights are as follows: 
B6 060/26January Kingston to New York 
B6 780/26January Montego Bay to New York 
B6 059/27January New York to Kingston 
B6 779/27 January New York to Montego Bay 
 
We will reach out to customers booked on canceled flights via the contact information provided 
at booking.  For customers still currently scheduled to fly Monday or Tuesday, we’re waiving 
change/cancel fees and fare differences for select cities through Friday, January 30, 2015 if 
they wish to rebook.  Customers can visit jetblue.com for rebooking or additional information, or 
call 1-800-963-3014 (from a landline) or 1-866-963-3014 (from a cell phone) for support. 
 
Please visit the JetBlue blog for future media updates:  blog.jetblue.com 
 


